
      
 
Public Announcement 

 

Dear all, 

 

Please be informed that the BAS Board has at its routine bi-monthly Board Meeting held on Tuesday, 

9th July 2024, unanimously approved to dissolve the Selection & Development and the Tournament 

Committees with immediate effect. 

 

All appointment holders and members of the above two subcommittees have been duly informed on 

the decision made by the BAS Board.  

 

The abovementioned sub-committees will be managed by the two appointed board members in the 

interim stage while we continue to review suitable candidates for the positions. 

 

BAS would very much appreciate if you can feedback to us if you have encountered any form of 

misrepresentation.  

 

Please feel free to feedback via email to BAS CEO at Leon_Neo@BAS.org.sg, or you can contact BAS 

CEO, Leon Neo, at 67438425 to seek clarification. 

 

Thank you. 


